Dear Marsha,

It is with a heavy heart that I submit my resignation from the Ivy Hill Prep Board of Trustees. Given recent changes to my work schedule and responsibilities, I will no longer be able to attend board meetings in person. I hold the Board, Ivy Hill Prep, and our mission in the highest regard, and believe that my inability to attend monthly meetings in person would significantly impact my ability to serve. Therefore, I have come to the difficult decision that I should resign and allow the Board to move forward as a more cohesive team.

The experience I have had working with each individual on the board, and our School Leader Ambrosia, have been unforgettable and absolutely crucial to my personal and professional development. Words cannot express the gratitude I have to this group of people for their character, professionalism, and dedication. I have no doubt that Ivy Hill Prep and its Board will go on to do great things.

I offer myself up to contribute to Board and school-related initiatives as a volunteer on an asneeded basis. Should the Board or School Leader desire my input or participation, I would be happy to provide it pending mutual availability. I look forward to following the evolution of lvy Hill Prep closely and hope to stay in touch with all of you.

My warmest wishes for a bright future,

X Rebecca May
Rebecca May
August 6th, 2019